
From: Mandy Rutsch <mandy@silvapc.co.uk>  
Sent: 02 August 2021 21:46 
To: East3 <East3@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: Bailey, Josh <Joshua.Bailey@herefordshire.gov.uk>; Planning Enquiries 
<planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: APP/W1850/W/21/3269186 - Revised NPPF 

 

Dear Mr Kang  

 

Please find my response attached. Im unsure of the correct email to advise 

Herefordshire Council of this so I have sent it to the case officer and their enquiries 

address. I trust that reaches them, however if you know of a dedicated appeals address 

please let me know. 

 

Thanks 

 

Mandy 

 

 

 

On 30 Jul 2021, at 15:21, East3 <East3@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> wrote: 

 
Good afternoon Ms Rutsch,  
  
I refer to the above appeal and the revised National Planning Policy Framework, which came 
into force on 20 July 2021. 
  
Information regarding the revised Framework can be found on GOV.UK: 
  
www.gov.uk/government/publications/national-planning-policy[1]framework--2 
  
If the appellant considers that the revised Framework has relevance to their case, please 
submit your comments on this matter only in a submission titled ‘National Planning Policy 
Framework’. 
  
You should send any comments you wish to make to the LPA at the same time as us. 
  
The deadline for submission of your comments is within 2 weeks from the date of this letter. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Aaron Kang  
The Planning Inspectorate 
Planning Case Officer 
Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN 
0303 444 5484 

East3@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

 
This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  
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Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or 
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the 
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon 
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe 
you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system. 
Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to 
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for 
other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any 
attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a 
result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all 
necessary checks. 
The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the 
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate. 
DPC:76616c646f72 

 
  

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's 
Privacy Notice which can be accessed by clicking this link. 
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